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Elond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th September, 1932,

Dear Sirs,
Vith reference to my letter of the
23rd ultimo addressed to the Owners of the steamer

"GERMAR" , a copy of which was forwarded to you, I

have to acquaint you that I do not appear to have

vet received the form of undertaking required by

the Committee in this oause, and in the circumstances
I shall be glad if you will get into touch with the
Oyners and arrange for the same to be forwarded to
;. this Office as soon as possible.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Seeretary.
' The Surveyors,

BIENEN .
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